
October 23rd, 2009 

 

Dr. Marzo Edir Da Silva Grigoletto 

Editor-in-Chief of the Revista Andaluza de Medicina del Deporte 

Center of Sports Medicine, Córdoba, Spain 

 

 

 

Dear Dr. Marzo Edir Da Silva Grigoletto: 

 

 

Please find attached a review article titled “Complexity and Human Gait” (authors: Leslie M. 

Decker, Fabien Cignetti, and Nicholas Stergiou) for the special number of RAMD (“Complex System”). 

This review article represents original unpublished material that is not under consideration for 

publication elsewhere. In addition, there is no conflict of interest by the authors. The typescripts have 

been read and agreed upon by both authors. 

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. All correspondence should be directed to Dr. 

Nicholas Stergiou. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

Dr. Nicholas Stergiou 

Isaacson Professor and Director of the Nebraska Biomechanics Core Facility 

University of Nebraska at Omaha 

6001 Dodge St. 

Omaha, NE 68182-0216 

tel.  402-5542670 

fax. 402-5543693 

e-mail: nstergiou@unomaha.edu 

http://biomech.unomaha.edu  
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